
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Sat Aug 17 23:17:38 2024 / +0000  GMT

Restaurant broken into

	A cash box containing small bills and coins was reported stolen Aug. 26 after a restaurant in Bolton was broken into.

Caledon OPP reports the establishment was broken into sometime overnight by smashing a front door window so a suspect could get

at the door lock.

Police are asking anyone with information about this break-in to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at

1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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